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FOLLOW THE TOLL ROAD TO NEIGHBORING STATES 
ExpressToll customers can now use their transponder outside of Colorado 

 
AURORA, CO – Just in time for summer travel, ExpressToll customers can now use their transponders to pay 
tolls in Kansas, Oklahoma, and Texas starting June 2, 2024. As an added benefit to having an account, 
ExpressToll customers can travel to our neighboring states and use the toll roads without stopping to pay or 
waiting to receive a bill. The ExpressToll transponder will work in these states, and any tolls incurred will be 
automatically deducted from the customer’s ExpressToll account at the lowest toll rate.  
 
The E-470 Board of Directors voted to move forward with plans to join the Central United States 
Interoperability Hub (Central Hub) in 2022. With this initiative, Colorado will become the fourth state in the 
Central Hub, joining Texas, Oklahoma, and Kansas. This interoperability agreement means ExpressToll account 
holders will be able to utilize their transponder in other states within the Central Hub to pay for tolls incurred 
in those tolled facilities. In addition, out-of-state customers will be able to use their home state accounts to 
pay for tolls incurred in Colorado.  
 
“This is a major milestone for the Authority, and the E-470 Board of Directors is proud to support an initiative 
that will provide a better experience for the people in Colorado when they travel to neighboring states, and 
also for those customers visiting our state,” said the Board Chair, Councilmember John Diak. 
 
After two years of planning, development and testing, Colorado will be joining the Central Hub on Sunday, 
June 2, 2024. Most questions can be addressed on the Authority’s FAQ page here under Interoperability. 
 
About E-470 
E-470 is a 75-mph roadway that forms a 47-mile semi-circular beltway around the east Denver metro area. It 
is a regional roadway that connects the I-25 and C-470 interchange in the south to the I-25 and the Northwest 
Parkway interchange in the north to provide people with a quick, safe, and reliable commute. E-470 is funded 
primarily through toll revenue, and currently receives no local, state, or federal funding for financing, 
improvements, operations, and maintenance. The E-470 Public Highway Authority is a political sub-division of 
the state of Colorado. A Board of Directors govern the roadway and are comprised of eight local governments 
including Adams, Arapahoe, and Douglas counties, as well as the municipalities of Aurora, Brighton, 
Commerce City, Parker, and Thornton. Additionally, E-470 operates ExpressToll, the all-electronic toll 
collection system available on E-470, Northwest Parkway, and the CDOT Express Lanes.  
For more information, visit www.e-470.com. 
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